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Superintendent/Principal 
Message  

 
Dear Parents and Families, 
 
Welcome back to school! We hope everyone 
had a great spring break! We have had a busy 
week back. The 3rd  through 8th grade 
students are preparing for state testing. 
Track for 4th- 8th grade students will begin 
next week. Please see the flyer on the back 
for more information.  
 
On April 27th, K-2nd grade will be traveling 
to Turtle Bay in Redding. If you would like to 
attend, please contact Mrs. Day. We are 
excited about this field trip for our youngest 
learners. For your planning, we also will 
”field trip” to the Redding Water Slides on 
the last day of school, Wednesday, June 6th.  
 
Please check out our new Delphic Facebook 
and Instagram pages! We will be posting 
positive school news and reminders, but 
please still continue to read the newsletter to 
stay up on all the current events at the 
school.  
 
   
For the kids! 
Jami Thomas 
Email: jthomas@sisnet.ssku.k12.ca.us 

Classroom updates  
 

K-2 Grade 
● The Kindergarteners have finished all their letters and are working hard on reading. Welcome to 

our new student, Dayla! The first and second grades are having fun writing similes. They have 
also been learning about how to treat the American flag and why it is important to our country. 
This information was donated by the Veterans. 

3-5 Grade 
● This week the 3rd through 5th graders have had great discussions about their stories. They have 

been working hard rereading passages and finding more details that they didn't know or 
understand before. They are continuing to work on the insect powerpoints. The powerpoints will 
be due next Friday, April 20. Many of the older classmates have been helping and teaching the 
others how to use powerpoint! Great Job! 
 

6-8 Grade 
● We are in a rush to finish up our standards based academics. The students have completed 

many educational milestones and have grown tremendously. Be sure to ask them to show you 
their Google Drawing frog or one of their other skills based projects. We started a new Google 
Slides report on amphibians. The itineraries for our class trips went home today. Please contact 
Mrs. Kuck if you have any questions. More information will be available next week. Permission 
slips for students attending the STEAM program went home today. Please sign them and return 
them by 4/18/18. 

 SAFE Notes  
(Safe Afterschool For Everyone) 

 
Track starts next week! Also, sign up for Pokemon club start today! 

Delphic School Upcoming Events 
➔ April 17th ​- State Testing Window Opens 
➔ April 27th ​- K-2nd Turtle Bay Field Trip 
➔ May 4th ​-​ ​Healthy Kids Fair - 3rd Grade 
➔ May 7th-11th ​- Delphic Staff Appreciation Week 
➔ May 10th-11th ​- 6th-8th Graders to State Capitol 

 

Breakfast Menu  
Monday - Cereal, Cheese Stick, Muffin, Fruit, Milk 
Tuesday - French Toast Stick, Fruit, Milk 
Wednesday - Bagel, Yogurt, Fruit, Milk 
Thursday - Oatmeal, Muffin, Fruit, Milk 
Friday - A.M. Burrito, Salsa, Fruit, Milk 

Lunch Menu  
Monday - Baked Chicken, Coleslaw, Roll, Fruit, Milk 
Tuesday - Nachos w/Meat, Beans, Veggies, Fruit, Milk 
Wednesday - Pizza, Green Salad, Carrot Sticks, Pineapple, Milk 
Thursday - Meatloaf, Mashed Potatoes, Veggies, Roll, Fruit, Milk 
Friday - Chicken Salad Sandwich, Chips, Veggies, Fruit, Milk 

Delphic Elementary School  
1420 Delphic Road, Montague, CA 96064-9234, 530-842-3653, cell 530-643-1700, www.delphic.k12.ca.us 

Daily Schedule: Breakfast served at 8:00am, school starts at 8:30am, Kinder releases at 12:30pm, 1st-8th grades releases at 3:00pm, SAFE until 6:00pm  


